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28th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 5 trip to Legoland on Monday 17th March 2025 
 
Next half-term, Year 5 will be learning about the Ancient Greek civilisation. Our 
learning will be guided by the question: How did Ancient Greece sustain a 
successful civilisation? As part of this, the children will learn about the military 
success of the Greeks, how different city states organised their government and 
the importance of cultural and philosophical ideas during this era.  
 
As part of this leaning, I am pleased to inform you about an exciting educational 
trip planned for Year 5 pupils to LEGOLAND on 17th March 2025. The children 
will have time to explore the park, and, of course, go on the rides, if they 
wish.  Not only will they have the opportunity to explore the park, but also have 
the unique opportunity to participate in an Ancient Greek workshop offered by 
LEGOLAND. This will consolidate their knowledge on the significant aspects of 
the Ancient Greek civilisation and gain historical perspective through LEGO. 
 
To enable this trip to go ahead, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£16 to cover the cost of entrance and transport to and from Legoland. By paying 
the contribution via the MCAS system, this is accepted as consent for your child 
to attend this trip and to travel on the school minibus.   
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and a couple of 
snacks as it will be a long day. Your children may wear comfortable clothing and 
suitable footwear, but please can they wear their school jumper or P.E. hoodie.   
 
We would like to make it clear that, although this trip is exciting and will be lots of 
fun, it will be a day where we require the children to show exceptional behaviour 
as we are representing the school and will need them to listen and follow 
instructions, in order to keep them safe on the day.  
 
On the day of the trip, we will be leaving school promptly at 8am using our school 
mini-buses and expect to return by 6.30 PM, so your children will need to be 
picked up from school at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss Stedman 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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